
 
 
  

  
 

 

Victorian Notice to Mariners 
The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information.  
 
03 September 2024 
Australia – Victoria 
 
No. 366(T)– 2024 
 
Local Port of Port Phillip   
 
Williamstown 
Ferguson Street Pier – Starboard Lateral Light Temporarily Removed  
 
Date:  Immediate 
  
 
Details: Mariners are advised that the Fixed Starboard Lateral Light situated at the end of 

Ferguson Street Pier in Williamstown in position 37˚ 51.558’S, 144˚ 54.347’E 
(WGS84), has been temporarily removed. 
 
The light will be re-established as soon as practicable.  

 
Mariners are advised to navigate with caution in the vicinity of Ferguson Street 
Pier 

 
Charts & Publications 
Affected:  AUS143, AUS155, AU5MEL01, AU438144. 
 
Further Notice: A further Notice will be issued.  
 
If you require any further information, please contact Parks Victoria on 13 19 63. 
 
 
Alexander Vucic 
Port & Maritime Governance Officer 
Southern and Maritime Region 
 
If you wish to receive Parks Victoria issued Notice to Mariners, please email your details to 
noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au or visit www.parks.vic.gov.au to view Notices.  


